
 

Oberle Joins Mooresville School Board 
 

MOORESVILLE, Ind. – Dave Oberle has been appointed as the 

newest member of the Board of Directors of Mooresville 

Consolidated School Corporation. Oberle was voted in to represent 

the Town of Mooresville on the board in place of Matt Swindle, who 

is moving out of state.  

To replace Swindle, the remaining board members held interviews 

with interested candidates and Oberle was chosen.  

“We had several very strong candidates for the position,” said 

School Board President Dr. Bill Roberson, “but in the end there is only one opening and Dave rose to the top. His 

experience with education and his commitment to the community make him an ideal person to represent the Town of 

Mooresville.”  

Oberle, a retired teacher and coach, has resided 

in Mooresville for more than 30 years.  

“Our community is only as strong as our 

schools,” said Oberle. “I am honored to be part 

of the board and to help set policy to keep our community’s students learning and on the right path.” 

The Board also includes representatives from Brown Township (Board President Dr. Bill Roberson), Madison Township 

(Mark Meadows), Harrison Township (Randy Davis), and At-Large (Board Secretary Perry King).  The board meets on 

the second Tuesday of each month at the Mooresville Schools Education Center.  
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PHOTOS: Top: Dave Oberle takes the Oath of Office 

Bottom: Board members King, Davis, Oberle, Roberson, and Meadows. 


